
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR  

CITY OF ROLLINGWOOD PROPOSED BUDGET 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2024 AT 5:00 pm 

Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City 
Council of the City of Rollingwood will hold a Public Hearing on 
the proposed FY 2024 – 2025 Budget on Wednesday, September 
4, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. at Rollingwood City Hall, located at 403 
Nixon Drive, Rollingwood, TX 78746. Interested persons can also 
attend via Zoom at: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5307372193?pwd=QmNUbmZBQ1IwU
lNjNmk5RnJrelRFUT09 or join by phone toll free at (833) 548-
0276 or (833)548-0282.  

Meeting ID: 530 737 2193  

Passcode: 9fryms 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 
budget by $270,139, and of that amount, $144,509 or 53% is tax 
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this 
year. The public is invited to attend and may participate in the 
hearing. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public 
inspection Monday through Friday, by appointment, at the City of 
Rollingwood, 403 Nixon Drive Rollingwood, Texas 78746. The 
proposed budget can also be found on the City’s website at 
www.rollingwoodtx.gov. Please call 512-327-1838 for information. 

 

 

Ad to run in the Austin American Statesman on Friday, August 23, 2024. 

Certification of posting at the City of Rollingwood bulletin Board and to the City Website at 
www.rollingwoodtx.gov on Friday, August 16, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 

Ashley Wayman, City Administrator  Ashley Wayman 


